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Dear Sir 
Regarding the draught plan brownfield land sites in the town should be considered first 
before taking up valuable greenbelt to the south of Warrington. 
Destroying the green belt will be a big mistake for our children and future generations. 
This is my representation 
Kind regards 
Andy Emmess 




